April 17, 1946

Dr, Karl A. Menninger
The Menninger Clinic
Topeka, Kansas

Dear Karls

Enclosed is a paper which I read at the Feni=
chel Memorial meeting. Since our friends

here inslisted that the paper be published

if possible, I sent it to the Quarterly. The
Quarterly sent 1t back, with a remark that
they were putting out & Fenichel number, with
a oulo% by Dr. ILoewenstein, which he had pre=
sented before the New York Soclety.

Do you think you would like to publish my
paper in the Menninger Bulletlin?

I would appreciate an early replye.
Kindest reogards,

Sincerely,

EStdh

ONcCe



